8.2 (xvii)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Bay LRT Stop

From: Kass Forman
Sent: February-20-17 1:45 AM
Subject: Bay LRT Stop

To whom it may concern,

I was dismayed by the decision taken at the General Issues Committee to not proceed with a request to add an
LRT stop at Bay and King.

This stop would have made the LRT much more user friendly in downtown and assisted those who wish to
spend time and money at downtown Hamilton businesses. Opposing this stop defies explanation. I will

personally have a more difficult time accessing downtown Hamilton businesses with the omission of this stop.

I am therefore asking you to reverse the decision taken at the General Issues Committee, uphold the
unanimous LRT Sub-Committee vote, and approve this request for an LRT stop at Bay and King.

Sincerely,

Kass Forman




